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Mr Mark Take

93 Vennan Road

Sydenham
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SE26 5HU

London Weekend Television Limited
The London Te evisron Centre

Upper Ground
t-ondon SE 9LT

Telephoner A)A 7674 6)A

1 3 January 2000

Dear Mr Take

Thank you for your letter regarding the film THE DAM BUSTERS'

Unfortunately due to time restrictions because of local programming it was necessary to

shorten the length of the film to meet the time slot'

we endeavoured to make the cuts as sensitively as possible so as not to distort the

storyline and apologise if this spoilt your enjoyment of the film'

please be assured that we have taken your comments on board and thank you for taking

the time and trouble to contact us with your views'

Yours sincerely

'/ v"

K Bryan
VIEWER LIAISON OFFICER

If you wish to take your complaint further, you may write to the Independent Television

Commission (ITC), 3 j Foley Street, London WIP 7LB
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